Received _ 03427,

Answered

thract from letter dated 4°8°27’ L T

E. A. MANN, Es4., 22, Forbes Road, Edinburgh.

Original letter with "D" Department.

Vessel’s Name. . _SeS. "GOUVENEUR GENERAL ROUME".

Replying to your letter of 1st June, just
received on my arrival in this Country, I have to advise you
that all arrangements connected with the "YUNG NIN™ and the
"GOUVENEUR GENERAL ROUME™ were made before my departure from
Saigon, and you will by this time have rdeeived my
Correspondence advising you of what I had done.

The arrangements I imade are similar to
those you have yourself made, as indicated by your enelosed
letters to the Owners of these two vessels. The only
matter I have to add is that the Owners of the "GOUVENEUR
GENERAL ROUME™ are anxious to have the survey held at
Saigén if possible, and asked me to try and arrange with the
Surveyor at Singapore to have a Survey or sent up specially.

. Then in Singapore Ih@ldéa conversation with
Mr. Mathews, who is to consider the matter. Meanwhile
I have asked the Owners in question to apply direet to
Singapore.
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